
From: Matthew Stevens - WACH <mstevens@wach.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/22/2016 11:48:13 AM
Subject: Gov. on Charlotte

Hey Chaney,
I was seeing if you Gov. Haley has reached out to Gov. McCrory and or if she has made a statement.
Thanks
 
Matt Stevens
WACH Fox
Digital/Internet Editor
O: 803-212-7285
C:803-730-4299
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